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Changed date for MSAB’s (publ.) Annual General Meeting 2021

MSAB (publ.) has previously announced that the 2021 Annual General Meeting would be held on Thursday,
May 13, 2021. As the following day is a public holiday in Sweden, the Board of Directors has decided to move
the meeting to Tuesday, May 11, 2021 to increase the possibility for shareholders to participate in the meeting.

A separate invitation to the Annual General Meeting will be sent out in the usual way.

The information was submitted for publication on March 17, 2021 at 08:00 CEST.

Questions should be addressed to:
Chief Executive Officer Joel Bollo Tel. +46 8 739 0270
Email: joel.bollo@msab.com

MSARB in brief

MSAB is a world leader in mobile forensics technology with the aim of extracting and analyzing data from confiscated mobile devices, mainly from
mobile phones. The company has offices and staff in Europe, North America, South America, Australia, Singapore, Japan, India and Russia, and together
with a number of distributors, MSAB covers most of the world. MSAB’s proprietary products have become a de facto standard in the field and are used
for securing evidence in more than 100 countries. These products are complemented by a wide range of professional services, including consultancy and
training. Customers are primarily law enforcement agencies, such as police, military and customs. MSAB is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm under the
ticker symbol: MSAB B.

https://www.msab.com/
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